
Did you know..... The Village of Norridge has a Veterans Affairs 
Department?

The Veterans Affairs office is located in the Estelle Sieb Center 
at 7774 W. Irving Park Road.  Our Veterans Affairs Coordinator, 

Raymond Murphy, is responsible for helping many Veterans 
and their families receive the benefits they are entitled to for 

serving in the military.

               The Federal Department of Veterans Affairs benefits include hospitalization; 
medication; outpatient care; G.I. Home loans; war era veteran and spousal pensions; 

disability compensation; medical care for spouses, surviving spouses, and dependents; 
G.I. life insurance; burial allowances and grave markers; specially adapted housing and 
vehicle grants, and much more.  In addition, the Illinois Department of Veterans Affairs 
oversees a network of state Veterans Homes and a scholarship program for children of 

MIAs/POWs.

To find out more about VA benefits and benefit eligibility requirements, please call 
Raymond for an appointment at 708-453-1772 or contact him 

at rmurphy@villageofnorridge.com.  He is in the Veterans 
Affairs office on Tuesdays and Thursdays.
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